
July 22, 2018 Elections 

ABSENTEE BALLOT REQUEST 
 

 
REQUEST FOR AN ABSENTEE BALLOT FOR THE AUGUST 14th, 2018 SPRING ELECTION CAN BE 
MADE IN PERSON UNTIL SUNDAY, AUGUST 12th, 2018. NO IN PERSON VOTING WILL TAKE PLACE 
ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 7th, 2018. 
 
TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT FOR IN PERSON VOTING PLEASE CONTACT THE CLERK, DARLENE 
SCHULTZ AT (920)676-2551. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
THANK YOU, 
DARLENE SCHULTZ 
OSBORN TOWN CLERK 

 


